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Secretary to the Planning Commission,
RE: (APN: 075-232-006)

My husband and | OPPOSE the Quesada Court Wireless Macro Facility.
At the time we bought our home it was in a residential neighborhood and we wish it to
remain the same without adding potential harm to surrounding residents.

We are 100% opposed to this for the following reasons.
1) Potential health risks

2) Security risks

3) Potential property damage

4) Aesthetic concerns

5) Potential impact on our community

The only one it benefits is the property owner who stands to profit financially but the
risks to our community far outweigh their financial position.

Thank you,

Gary and Margaret Alves





